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Toon Boom Accessibility Statement

At Toon Boom Animation, we strive to create tools that empower creativity and storytelling. We
recognize the importance of accessibility and inclusivity in the digital world.

Current Product Accessibility

Our flagship products, Harmony and Storyboard Pro, are primarily visual tools designed for users
with full vision capabilities. At this time, the software relies heavily on visual cues and interactions,
making it less accessible for individuals with visual impairments.

Ongoing Efforts

While Harmony and Storyboard Pro currently have limited accessibility features, we are
committed to exploring ways to improve the experience for all users. This includes:

Research: Actively researching emerging technologies and best practices for making animation
software more accessible.

Consultation: Seeking feedback and insights from users with disabilities to better understand
their needs and challenges.

Development: Exploring potential features like audio descriptions for interface elements and
alternative input methods.

Known Limitations

We acknowledge that Harmony and Storyboard Pro present significant barriers for users with
visual impairments. We understand this limits the software's usability for a portion of our potential
audience.



Feedback and Support

We value your feedback and encourage you to share your experiences and suggestions for
improving accessibility. Please contact our support team at [email address] with any questions or
concerns.
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